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Fang-Fang Ji, Science Editor, Editorial Office
Baishideng Publishing Group Inc
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Hi Scientific Editor,

Please find the revised manuscript entitled: “Integrating palliative care in oncologic
emergency departments: challenges and opportunities”. We would like to thank the
reviewer for the great input. We have addressed the reviewer comments, and added a
complete section and a table (table 4). We hope these changes are satisfactory. Please

let us know if further changes are required.
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We would like to thank you for the opportunity to publish in your journal
Thank you
Sincerely,
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